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September 1, 1989 ,

Iin Repiv Refer To: $08/114
Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

Washington, D.C. 20555g

Dear Sir:

The VA Medical Center, Decatur, Georgia, requests termination
,

F of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Cobalt-60 Teletherapy License ;

No. 10-011169-02. This request was made in December 1988, however
a copy of the letter was never received by the Nuclear Regulatory

i Cu;-'nis s ion . The Cobalt scurce was removed from this facility on
December'15, 1988, by a Nuclear Regulatory Commission licensed source-

; handler irom the Siemens Corpcration, and shipped to the AECL (Atomic
,

Energy of Canada Limited) for disposal.

The Cobalt teletherapy unit was removed on December 19, 1988.
A 6 MV Linear Accelerator was installed in tLs Cobalt room. i

.

Sincerely.

!.-

enn /. red, Jr. ,
,

Medical Center Director
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